
 
 

 

University of Minnesota’s Residential Information Systems Project 
 

The University of Minnesota’s Residential Information Systems Project (RISP) is funded by 
the Administration on Community Living as a Project of National Significance, National 
Longitudinal Study. The study began in 1977 and tracks Medicaid and state-funded long-
term supports and services for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities 
(IDD). This annual survey of State IDD Agencies is fielded in collaboration with the Nation 
Association of State Directors of Developmental Disabilities Services (NASDDS). This 
survey is the basis for state and national profiles published in the annual RISP report.  

 

The University of Minnesota has finished updating their website with FY 2018 data. A new 
infographics section features downloadable visuals highlighting key findings at a national 
level. The interactive chart gallery was also reformatted for easier access and features 
customizable graphs with both national and state level data.  
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